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Gillette City Council Special Meeting, June 30, 2020 

Council Proceedings      June 30, 2020                     6:07 p.m. 

 

A Special Meeting of the City Council was held on Tuesday the 30th day of June 2020. 

 

Present were Councilmen Brown, Carsrud, McLeland, Montgomery, Neary, and Mayor Carter-King; 

Administrator Davidson and City Attorney Reyes; Directors Aguirre, Cole, Henderson, Hloucal, Muzzarelli, 

and Wilde; Managers Lt. Deaton, Palazzari, and Toscana; City Clerk Staskiewicz. 

 

Warm Up Items 

Councilman Neary spoke about the recent Gillette College decision to eliminate athletics. He expressed 

concerns regarding the decision and the economic consequences that will trickle down through the 

community. He encouraged concerned citizens to support the efforts to reinstate athletics at Gillette College. 

 

Review July 7th Council Agenda 

Administrator Davidson and the Council reviewed the upcoming Council agenda. 

 

Ward III Applicant Interviews 

The Mayor and Council interviewed Thea Guseman, Shaun Hottell, William Shedden, Regan Pickrel, Norman 

Curtis, Laura Chapman, and Cassie Mason for the Ward III Council seat, vacated by the resignation of Shay 

Lundvall. The Mayor and Council cast ballots, which were tallied by City Attorney Reyes and City Clerk 

Staskiewicz. Mayor Carter-King announced the ballot results indicating that Laura Chapman would fill the 

vacant seat, expiring on January 5, 2021. The official appointment would be scheduled for the July 7th Council 

meeting. 

 

Adjournment 

There being no further business to come before the Council, the meeting adjourned at 8:41 p.m.  
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